Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA)/Environmental Information Regulations 2004 (EIR)  
re: objections raised on planning application No. 20221187
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

 
Can I please request a copy of the Objections raised in the above application as stated in brief in the planning Officer Report.  I request the full details as recorded by copy of letter or phone calls with Name and Address of the persons and full details as provided to Leicester City Council under “Freedom of Inform Act 2010”. This is to assist my planning Application.
Answer:

Planning objections are published on the Council’s Planning Register website at: 

Planning Register - Leicester City Council
This letter therefore acts as a refusal notice under Section 17(1) of the FOIA and Regulation 14 of the EIR, because in accordance with Section 21 of the FOIA and Regulation 6(1)(b) of EIR, the information is made publicly accessible to the applicant by other means/in another form or format.
Name and address of objector are withheld as they are personal data and not for disclosure to the wider world, which is how any such disclosure must be viewed.
The Council considers that this information is exempt from release under FOIA Section 40(2) and Regulation 13 of the EIR -personal data. 
The Council judges that disclosure of this information to the wider world under the Act would constitute a breach of Data Protection principles, notably Principle 1-fair, lawful and transparent processing and Principle 2 – processing for specified, legitimate & explicit purposes.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
